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MacNeil, Jami

From: Allen J. Philbrick <philbrick@cmplaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 1:41 PM
To: Hinkel, Bill; Burke, Ruth A; Bensinger, Peggy; MacNeil, Jami; Hallowell, Dawn; Carol Ervin; 

Bailey Bolen; plyons@eatonpeabody.com; William A. Weary; Kristin Collins 
(kcollins@preti.com); Jeffry Spinney; Cathy Johnson (cjohnson@tidewater.net); Doreen 
Conboy; Mark P. Desmeules; A. McKinne Stires; Nicholas Barth; Jon Luoma

Cc: Bertocci, Cynthia S
Subject: RE: Spinney - Appeal

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Bill, 
 
The Philbrick abutters have no objection to the requested continuance. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Allen J. Philbrick 
Conlin, McKenney & Philbrick, P.C. 
350 S. Main Street, Suite 400 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104-2131 
www.cmplaw.com 
Telephone: 734-761-9000 
Fax:  734-761-9001 
Email:  philbrick@cmplaw.com 
  
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE:  The information in this transmission is intended only for the individual or entity named above. It may be legally privileged and 
confidential. If you have received this information in error, please notify us immediately and delete this transmission and any other documents, files and information 
transmitted herewith. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication or its contents is strictly prohibited 
 

From: Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 11:33 AM 
To: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov>; Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov>; Bensinger, Peggy 
<Peggy.Bensinger@maine.gov>; MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>; Hallowell, Dawn 
<Dawn.Hallowell@maine.gov>; Carol Ervin <cervin@ycrlaw.com>; Bailey Bolen <baileybolen@gmail.com>; Allen J. 
Philbrick <philbrick@cmplaw.com>; plyons@eatonpeabody.com; William A. Weary <w.weary@gmail.com>; Kristin 
Collins (kcollins@preti.com) <kcollins@preti.com>; Jeffry Spinney <jeff.spinney@gmail.com>; Cathy Johnson 
(cjohnson@tidewater.net) <cjohnson@tidewater.net>; Doreen Conboy <thebend@tidewater.net>; Mark P. Desmeules 
<salmon@tidewater.net>; A. McKinne Stires <stires@nnei.net>; Nicholas Barth <barthnicholas242@gmail.com>; Jon 
Luoma <jluoma@tidewater.net> 
Cc: Bertocci, Cynthia S <Cynthia.S.Bertocci@maine.gov> 
Subject: Spinney - Appeal 
 
Dear Participants: 
 
The Board of Environmental Protection has received from the Licensee’s attorney a motion to further continue the 
Board’s consideration of the appeals in this matter (copy attached). Please respond by October 15, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. if 
you object to the requested continuance or if you have comments related to the specific request for continuance. The 
Chair’s ruling on the request will follow, in consideration of any responses submitted.  
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Please find attached a revised service list, dated October 13, 2020, that updates the BEP Executive Analyst contact 
information and introduces as counsel to Appellant Philbrick, Mr. Patrick Lyons. Please be sure to use this revised service 
list for all correspondence in this matter. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
William F. Hinkel 
Executive Analyst, Board of Environmental Protection 
17 State House Station 
Augusta, Maine  04333-0017 
(207) 314-1458   
bill.hinkel@maine.gov 
 


